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Council to issue tender for a new wastewater 

treatment plant 

 

Mount Barker District Council’s wastewater treatment plant on Springs Road currently 

services the townships of Mount Barker, Littlehampton, Nairne and Brukunga, and is 
the largest council operated wastewater treatment facility in South Australia. 

 

The council has today released to the open market, via VendorPanel Marketplace, the 
procurement of a wastewater treatment plant in Mount Barker to service existing 

customers and growth. 

 

To receive notification of the tender release and access the procurement 
documentation, suitable organisations will need to register with VendorPanel 

specifically for the category of Water and Sewage and any other category that may be 

relevant to their company. 
 

“The new Wastewater Treatment Plant will have a positive impact on our local 

environment as well as providing an essential service for existing customers, Mount 
Barker District Council CEO, Andrew Stuart said, 

 

“It will also have capacity for significant population growth and will support future 

productive re-use opportunities for the treated water thereby supporting our 
economy.”  

 

Further details can be found on the council’s website www.mountbarker.sa.gov.au 
and registrations can be made on VendorPanel at marketplace.vendorpanel.com 
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